## SLOCREA December 2022 Newsletter

## San Luis Obispo County Retired Employees' Association www.slocrea.org

Next Meeting: Tuesday December 06, 2022 @ 11:30 Noon, In-Person!

Location: Madonna Inn Round Room

Program: Elect Board of Directors for 2023

Violinist Brynn Albanese will play for us!

Cost: Free for Members; \$20.00 for Non-Members

Lunch: Hot Lunch Banquet: Choose 1 of 3 Entrees by 11/27/22: Turkey, Salmon, or Vegan Plate of Steamed Veggies with Quinoa

Please RSVP to <u>mikigillman@gmail.com</u>, or call or text 805-550-7196 as soon as possible, for sure by Sunday November 27<sup>th</sup> to reserve your spot and to tell us your entrée choice.

## Location details:

Madonna Inn is on Madonna Rd. in SLO across from the US 101 Southbound Interchange. The Round Room is at the east end and has its own entrance with wheelchair ramp. The room is self-contained and has its own restrooms.

## 2022 Board of Directors

President: Miki Gillman, <u>mikiqillman@qmail.com</u>; 805-550-7196 Vice President: Vita Miller, <u>vmmil@charter.net</u>, 805-704-3173

Secretary: Straith Smith-Zanartu, straith.ssz@gmail.com; 805-440-1374

Treasurer & Membership: Larry Batcheldor, centralcoastlarry@gmail.com, 805-460-6945

Director: Roger Larson, 57rogmo@gmail.com; 805-801-6651

Director: Brian Reynolds, brianar628@sbcglobal.net; 805-704-1625

SLOCREA dues are \$15.00 per year or \$40 for 3 years: your choice. SLOCREA ~ PO Box 3533 ~ SLO CA ~ 93403-3533 Hi Everyone,

A few weeks ago we emailed a survey about December's meeting. We received an excellent response. Hearty thanks to each of you who responded! Sunday night 11/20/22 I sent an email to all who responded "Yes," announcing *a change in venue* (to Madonna Inn Round Room) and format (sit-down hot lunch banquet), and the entrée choices. Many of you have already responded. Thank you!

If you responded "Yes" to the survey but have not received my 11/20/22 email, please contact me right away.

The Madonna Inn Round Room is limited to 60 people, so please RSVP asap. The Round Room is wheelchair accessible and has its own restrooms. It's on the far right of the building when you are facing the front of the restaurant, to the right of the Garden Room.

Please let us know which one of the 3 entrees you want, by 11/27/22. The 3 choices are: Turkey, Salmon, & Vegan (Quinoa and steamed vegetables). We need to know by Sunday 11/27/22.

We are looking forward to a grand celebration!

At our December meeting we have entertainment ~ violinist Brynn Albanese will play for us for about half an hour. We also elect our Board of Directors. We are always looking for members to join our board. Although our current board members have agreed to serve another year, we have a vacancy waiting to be filled and we could expand the board to add new board members. If you would like to join the board, or would like more information, please contact me at <a href="mikigillman@gmail.com">mikigillman@gmail.com</a> or 805-550-7196.

-----Best Wishes for Happy Holidays!-----